
PRIORITY ATTENTION REQUIRED MORNING REPORT - REGION IV JANUARY 14, 2000

Licensee/Facility: Notification:

Omaha Public Power District 
Ft Calhoun 1 
Fort Calhoun,Nebraska 
Dockets: 50-285 
PWR/CE

MR Number: 4-00-0004 
Date: 01/14/00 
Resident Inspectors

Subject: ANNOUNCEMENT OF NEW PLANT MANAGER 

Discussion: 

On January 12, 2000, Omaha Public Power District announced that Rich 
Clemens will replace Joe Solymossy as the Fort Calhoun Plant Manager.  
The change will take effect on April 16. Rich Clemens, currently the Fort 
Calhoun Maintenance Manager, began his career with the Omaha Public Power 
District in December 1981 and has served as Supervisor of Simulator 
Services, Supervisor of Electrical/Instrumentation and Controls 
Engineering, and Manager of Outage Management prior to appointment as 
Maintenance Manager. He also served as an INPO loanee and has 
successfully completed the INPO Senior Nuclear Plant Management course.  

Regional Action: 

For information only.

Contact: Charles S. Marschall 
Wayne C. Walker

(817)860-8185 
(402)425-9611


